
BAC MEETING MINUTES 12/3/13 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 in the district office conference room. 

The following members attended:  Perry Russell, Vinny Lopreto, Ed Hudson, Ken Stolz, Carmine 

Russo, Liz Morrison and Roxana Barcelona.  From the District Office was Ron Sacks.  From the 

Board of Ed were Rob Scavo and Teri Ahearn. 

The following topics were discussed: 

 Review and approval of the 11/15/13 BAC meeting minutes. 
 

 Questions regarding budget line items and the answers pertaining to those questions. 

 

 Questions complied to discuss with Wayne Wilson regarding field usage.  Some areas 

will include adult field usage, travel team permits and summer field usage. 

 

 Supply cuts, the impact of those cuts on students and homework assignments being 

done on the computer rather than paper handouts.  Also hardcover books verses digital 

books and the cost difference. 

 

 The BAC requested from the district a comparison in Childcare from 2012/13 to 

2013/14. 

 

 Possible areas to increase revenue for the district.  Some items will be discussed further 
other items are not permissible by NYS. 
 

 610K is budgeted for home schooling.  The committee will continue to look at cost 
cutting possibilities within home schooling. 
 

 Savings that would be generated by closing facilities and the effect of closing facilities on 
the district. 
 

 Advantages and disadvantages cost wise of accepting out of district students. 
 

 

The meeting ended at 9:15 and the next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday Jan 14th at 7:00 in 
the district office conference room #202. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


